
58th ANNUAL MEETING 
GIRL SCOUTS OF ORANGE COUNTY 

March 18, 2025

STANDING RULES 

Standing rules are provided for any large meeting to expedite the business of the 

meeting and to ensure that any delegate wishing to express an opinion has an 

opportunity to do so. The adoption of the standing rules requires a 2/3 (two thirds) vote 

of the delegate body. 

Following are the standing rules that will be presented for adoption at the 58th Annual 

Meeting of the Girl Scouts of Orange County. 

1. Council delegates shall identify themselves by name and community before speaking

to the Council Delegate body at large.

2. No speaker shall speak longer than two minutes while providing feedback. Timing of

the two-minute period allowed the speaker to provide feedback shall begin immediately

following the required identification.

3. No speaker shall speak a second time on a discussion item until other council

delegates wishing to speak a first time have done so.

4. No speaker shall speak more than twice on the same discussion item without

permission of the assembly.

5. All remarks shall be addressed to the chair.

6. Feedback on any one subject will be limited to 10 minutes.


